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           March 13th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Bloomingdale Residents, 

 

While the news continues to focus on COVID-19, please be assured that the Borough of Bloomingdale is 
prepared and taking all measures to inform and educate our residents during this unprecedented time.  

Our emergency responders have masks, gloves and gowns in the event they need to respond to a suspected 
COVID-19 call. 

 As of now Borough Hall and all Borough facilities are open and fully operational. We are working with our 
State, County and Local partners to make sure everyone’s safety and well-being are tended to.  

Up to date information on COVID-19 can be found on the Center for Disease Control and Prevention website 
(www.cdc.gov) and the New Jersey Department of Health website (www.nj.gov/health). Furthermore, if you 
or a loved one is experiencing symptoms with those of COVID you can call the Chilton Medical Center’s 
Nurse Screening Hotline at 1-862-260-3199.  

We will continue to monitor this situation and update residents in real time as information becomes available. 
Updates will be provided via our Reverse 9-1-1 system as well as our social media pages.  

Stay safe, take safeguards and take care of yourself. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mayor Jon Dunleavy 
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